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 Division for Historic Preservation 

P.O. Box 189, Waterford, New York 12188-0189 • (518) 237-8643 • parks.ny.gov 

January 3, 2025 
 
Brian Friedler 
Friedler Engineering, PLLC 
9 Locust street 
Warwick, NY 10990 
 
Re: EPF/HP 
 19 Welling Place 
 19 Welling Pl, Warwick, NY 10990 
 24PR10081 
  
 
Dear Brian Friedler: 
 
Thank you for continuing to consult with the Division for Historic Preservation of the Office of Parks, 
Recreation and Historic Preservation (OPRHP). We have reviewed the materials submitted in 
accordance with the New York State Historic Preservation Act of 1980 (section 14.09 of the New York 
Parks, Recreation and Historic Preservation Law). These comments are those of the Division for 
Historic Preservation and relate only to Historic/Cultural resources.  

We have reviewed the supplementary information submitted to our office on December 7, 2024. Based 
upon our review, it is OPRHP’s opinion that the proposed work will have No Adverse Impact on historic 
resources.  

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at (518) 818-4592. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ashley Barrett 
Historic Site Restoration Coordinator 
Ashley.barrett@parks.ny.gov        

 
cc: C. Collins, Base 10 Architecture, PLLC 

          via e-mail only 
 
 


